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Arms Division Minute 5, 1958

Research and Develepment reported that because of design
dirficulties, no further consideration will he given to the XS5
deslgn (lowsr cost Sportsman-58) at this time,

With respect to the relative economics of the Sportsman-
584 and the XS«3, two further exhiblts were presented; one by the
Ilion Plant and one by the Treasurer's Department. Sections of
the Ilion report showing comparative costs and operative esarnings
are reproduced below, These are the sections covering the guns
now under conslderation.

¥y

e o
CLR APRERN D~ T

WIL00435



